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2015 Wisconsin Act 185 

[2015 Senate Bill 276] 

 

Use of UW-System Parking Fees 
and Fines 

 
Current law requires that parking fines or fees collected by a University of Wisconsin 

(UW) institution must be used to enforce parking regulations or to develop and operate parking 
or transportation facilities at the UW institution where the fines or fees were collected.  

2015 Wisconsin Act 185 allows parking fines or fees to be used for any campus safety or 
transportation-related program developed or operated at the institution where the fines or fees 
are collected. The Act also prohibits the building commission from authorizing any general fund 
supported borrowing to aid in the construction of parking facilities at any UW institution. 

Effective date:  March 2, 2016 

Prepared by:  Dan Schmidt, Principal Analyst March 4, 2016 
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